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Import data from a host of possible sources and create dataframes from CSV Clean,
validate and transform data using Scala to pre-process numerical and string data
Integrate quintessential machine learning algorithms using Scala stack Bundle and
scale up Spark jobs by deploying them into a variety of cluster managers Run
streaming and graph analytics in Spark to visualize data, enabling exploratory
analysis In Detail This book will introduce you to the most popular Scala tools,
libraries, and frameworks through practical recipes around loading, manipulating,
and preparing your data. It will also help you explore and make sense of your data
using stunning and insightfulvisualizations, and machine learning toolkits.
Starting with introductory recipes on utilizing the Breeze and Spark libraries,
get to grips withhow to import data from a host of possible sources and how to
pre-process numerical, string, and date data. Next, you'll get an understanding of
concepts that will help you visualize data using the Apache Zeppelin and Bokeh
bindings in Scala, enabling exploratory data analysis. iscover how to program
quintessential machine learning algorithms using Spark ML library. Work through
steps to scale your machine learning models and deploy them into a standalone
cluster, EC2, YARN, and Mesos. Finally dip into the powerful options presented by
Spark Streaming, and machine learning for streaming data, as well as utilizing
Spark GraphX. Style and approach This book contains a rich set of recipes that
covers the full spectrum of interesting data analysis tasks and will help you
revolutionize your data analysis skills using Scala and Spark.
Windows XP Home Edition David Pogue 2004 Explains how to get accustomed to the new
operating system and master its features, covering topics such as using menus and
control panels, networking multiple PCs, and finding lost files.
Serous Cavity Fluid and Cerebrospinal Fluid Cytopathology Syed Z. Ali 2012-03-08
Cytologic diagnosis by examination of exfoliated cells in serous cavity fluids is
one of the most challenging areas in clinical cytopathology. Almost 20% of the
effusions examined are directly or indirectly related to the presence of malignant
disease, with carcinoma of the lung as the most common underlying culprit. This
volume published in the Essentials in Cytopathology book series will fulfill the
need for an easy-to-use and authoritative synopsis of site specific topics in
cytopathology. These guide books fit into the lab coat pocket, ideal for
portability and quick reference. Each volume is heavily illustrated with a full
color art program, while the text follows a user-friendly outline format.
Applied Photographic Optics Sidney Ray 2002-02-20 Selected by the American Library
Association's 'Choice' magazine as "best technical book", the first edition of
this book soon established itself as the standard reference work on all aspects of
photographic lenses and associated optical systems. This is unsurprising, as

Weaving with Paper Rope Dennison Manufacturing Company 2018-10-31 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this
work has been proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the
original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Australian Millionaire's Love-Child Robyn Grady 2008-07-01 Sophie Gruebella is
happy with her single life— until she overhears her friends discussing why she's
still single! Could this be why she falls into bed with a man who's her complete
opposite? Cooper Smith is as driven as he's drop-dead gorgeous! Cooper has life
all planned out and his night with Sophie was amazing, but—on mutual agreement—not
to be repeated. Three months later: the stick has turned pink. Sophie's
expecting…and Cooper has just proposed a shotgun marriage….
Public Administration: Concepts and Cases Richard Stillman 2012-08-01 PUBLIC
ADMINISTRATION: CONCEPTS AND CASES offers a unique and highly regarded framework
in which conceptual readings are paired with contemporary case studies that
reflect real-world examples of administrative work, as well as new thinking and
developments in the field. Case studies and examples cover topics such as the
Columbia space shuttle disaster, the shootings at Columbine High School, and the
war in Iraq making it easy to engage students in the readings. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Scala Data Analysis Cookbook Arun Manivannan 2015-10-30 Navigate the world of data
analysis, visualization, and machine learning with over 100 hands-on Scala recipes
About This Book Implement Scala in your data analysis using features from Spark,
Breeze, and Zeppelin Scale up your data anlytics infrastructure with practical
recipes for Scala machine learning Recipes for every stage of the data analysis
process, from reading and collecting data to distributed analytics Who This Book
Is For This book shows data scientists and analysts how to leverage their existing
knowledge of Scala for quality and scalable data analysis. What You Will Learn
Familiarize and set up the Breeze and Spark libraries and use data structures
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Sidney Ray provides a complete, comprehensive reference source for anyone wanting
information on photographic lenses, from the student to the practitioner or
specialist working with visual and digital media worldwide. This third edition has
been fully revised and expanded to include the rapid progress in the last decade
in optical technology and advances in relevant electronic and digital forms of
imaging. Every chapter has been revised and expanded using new figures and
photographs as appropriate, as well as extended bibliographies. New chapters
include details of filters, measurements from images and the optical systems of
digital cameras. Details of electronic and digital imaging have been integrated
throughout. More information is given on topics such as aspherics, diffractive
optics, ED glasses, image stabilization, optical technology, video projection and
new types of lenses. A selection of the contents includes chapters on: optical
theory, aberrations, auto focus, lens testing, depth of field, development of
photographic lenses, general properties of lenses, wide-angle lenses, telephoto
lenses, video lenses, viewfinder systems, camera movements, projection systems and
3-D systems.
Urinary Dysfunction in Prostate Cancer Jaspreet S. Sandhu 2019-03-27 This volume
provides a comprehensive, state-of-the-art review of this topic. It reviews
natural history, etiology, management, and prevention of urinary dysfunction. The
text covers the multiple new treatments for prostate cancer that have been
introduced as well as reviewing the etiology, risk factors, and possible
prevention of urinary dysfunction in men with prostate cancer. This textbook
provides a concise yet comprehensive summary of the current status of the field
that will help guide patient management and stimulate investigative efforts. All
chapters are written by experts in their fields and include the most up-to-date
clinical information Urinary Dysfunction in Prostate Cancer – A Management Guide
will serve as a valuable resource for clinicians, surgeons and researchers with an
interest in urinary dysfunction caused by prostate cancer or its treatments.
Wisconsin Property and Casualty Merritt Publishing 1977-09
1997 Guide to Literary Agents Don Prues 1996-12-15 Writers who want the marketing
savvy and career counseling an agent can provide can truly benefit from this
listing of more than 500 literary and script agents in the United States and
Canada.
Virtualization: A Manager's Guide Dan Kusnetzky 2011-06-13 What exactly is
virtualization? As this concise book explains, virtualization is a smorgasbord of
technologies that offer organizations many advantages, whether you're managing
extremely large stores of rapidly changing data, scaling out an application, or
harnessing huge amounts of computational power. With this guide, you get an
overview of the five main types of virtualization technology, along with
information on security, management, and modern use cases. Topics include: Access
virtualization—Allows access to any application from any device Application
virtualization—Enables applications to run on many different operating systems and
hardware platforms Processing virtualization—Makes one system seem like many, or
many seem like one Network virtualization—Presents an artificial view of the
network that differs from the physical reality Storage virtualization—Allows many
systems to share the same storage devices, enables concealing the location of
storage systems, and more
Vocal Fold Physiology Pamela J. Davis 1996
A Study Guide for Political Theories for Students: TOTALITARIANISM Gale, Cengage
Learning 2015-03-13 Designed with busy students in mind, this concise study guide
examines major political theories and is organized into the following easily
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digestible sections: overview, history, theory in depth, theory in action,
analysis and critical response, topics for further study, and bibliography.
Koine Greek Grammar Fredrick J Long 2019-12-02 Koine Greek Grammar and its
accompanying Workbook and Answer Key & Guide have been in the making for decades.
It was first a small manual Kairos Greek Grammar; then it grew into a fully
integrated and hyperlinked CD that has been published by Logos Bible Software
(2005). Now, this current handbook--KOINE GREEK GRAMMAR: A BEGINNING-INTERMEDIATE
EXEGETICAL AND PRAGMATIC HANDBOOK--has been thoroughly expanded to include my more
explicit description of marked, emphatic, prominent, and pragmatic features of
Greek, ideas that were nascent in KAIROS, but now grounded in a communication
theory informed by Relevance Theory (Dan Sperber and Deirdre Wilson), Prominence
Theory with reference to translation (Kathleen Callow), and Discourse Grammar and
Pragmatics (Stephen Levinsohn, Stanley Porter, and Steven Runge). Exegetically
significant aspects of Greek syntax and the use of the Greek language (i.e.,
pragmatics) occur strategically throughout KOINE GREEK GRAMMAR and include the
following: - conjunctions and their constraints- point/counterpoint setspolysyndeton, asyndeton, correlative emphasis, and lists- fronted modifiers for
emphasis (genitive, demonstrative, quantitative)- vocatives as thematic addressappositional statements- the historic present and the verb tense options in
narrative- metacomments as orienting statements- interjections as attention
getting devices- quantitative, qualitative, interrogative, negative, and
comparative types of emphasis- special uses of the noun cases- participle uses,
including periphrastic and genitive absolutes- special uses of the Moods- left(dis)locations- discourse pragmatic uses of the article- conditional and exception
clauses.Some of these discussions will have extended Intermediate-level treatments
that are placed within greyed boxes. Other significant enhancements are the
inclusion of CHECK POINTS that give students a chance to practice what is being
learned in each chapter along with (SUGGESTED) ANSWERS that immediately follow.
Scattered throughout KOINE GREEK GRAMMAR are images of ancient realia, i.e.,
remnants of Mediterranean material culture including biblical and non-biblical
papyri fragments, vase paintings, coins, bas-reliefs, imperial artifacts,
inscriptions, funerary stele, statues, gems, temples, maps, and reconstructed
scenes of life in the polis. The language and syntax of the Greek NT is
contextually located in these worlds. Still present (but improved) are the CASE IN
POINTS at the end of each chapter that briefly describe how particular points of
Greek grammar just presented helps us when interpreting the Greek NT. In other
words, the CASE IN POINT illustrates how Greek grammar is valuable as a tool for
the study of the NT. In addition to having a full APPENDIX, VOCABULARY OF WORDS
OCCURRING 20 TIMES OR MORE, and INDICES, KOINE GREEK GRAMMAR has a separate
extensive WORKBOOK AND ANSWER KEY & GUIDE. that has been carefully crafted with
many exercises drawn directly from biblical expressions and actual verses.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
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understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Radiology Case Review Series: Spine Allison Michele Grayev 2015-05-01 More than
150 spinal radiology cases deliver the best board review possible Part of McGrawHill Education's Radiology Case Review Series, this unique resource challenges you
to look at a group of images, determine the diagnosis, answer related questions,
and gauge your knowledge by reviewing the answer. It all adds up to the best casebased review of spinal imaging available--one that's ideal for certification or
recertification, or as an incomparable clinical refresher. Distinguished by a
cohesive 2-page design, each volume in this series is filled with cases, annotated
images, questions & answers, pearls, and relevant literature references that will
efficiently prepare you for virtually any exam topic. The more than 150 cases
cover clinically relevant disorders such as neck and back pain, leg numbness,
fibrous dysplasia, Sprengel's deformity, neck mass, spina bifida, and lumbar
fusion. Radiology Case Review Series Features More than 150 cases for each volume,
which consist of: Precise, state-of-the-art images accompanied by questions and
answers, descriptions of the entities, insightful clinical pearls, and reference
lists Intensive coverage of fundamental radiology principles, the latest
diagnostic imaging techniques, radiology equipment, new technologies, and more
Unique 2-page design for each case, which features: Images with 5 questions on the
right-hand page Magnifications, annotations, and detailed answers on the verso
page--a benefit that you'll only find in this exceptional series! Informative,
bulleted comments box that provides important additional context for each case
Cases organized and coded by difficulty level allowing you to evaluate your
proficiency before progressing to the next level. If you're looking for the most
complete, well-organized, and efficient case-based review of radiology available-designed to help you ace the boards and optimize patient outcomes--the Radiology
Case Review Series belongs on your reference shelf.
The Private Memoirs of Louis XV Mme. Du Hausset 1895 This work presents the
memoirs of Madame du Hausset, a maid to Madame de Pompadour, and documents the
more private matters of King Louis XV with a wonderful firsthand account of the
events at his court.
Everbound Brodi Ashton 2013-02-14 It's been two months since the dark tunnels of
the underworld came for Nikki Beckett. That night, Nikki's boyfriend, Jack, made
the ultimate sacrifice and took her place in the Everneath for eternity - a debt
that should have been hers. Every night Jack appears in her dreams, lost and
confused, and wasting away. All Nikki wants is to save him before it's too late,
but no matter how hard she tries to reach for his hand, she can never find it.
Desperate for answers, Nikki turns to Cole, the immortal bad boy who wants to make
her his Queen - and the one person least likely to help. But it seems Nikki has
touched his heart, and surprisingly, Cole agrees to help in the only way he can by taking Nikki to the Everneath himself. As they descend into the heart of the
Everneath Nikki and Cole discover that their journey will be more difficult than
they'd anticipated, and more deadly. Nikki vows to stop at nothing to save Jack even if it means making an incredible sacrifice of her own…
Segmental and Prosodic Issues in Romance Phonology Pilar Prieto 2007-01-01 This
volume is a collection of cutting-edge research papers written by well-known
researchers in the field of Romance phonetics and phonology. An important goal of
this book is to bridge the gap between traditional Romance linguistics  with its
long and rich tradition in data collection, cross-language comparison, and
phonetic variation  and laboratory phonology work. The book is organized around
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three main themes: segmental processes, prosody, and the acquisition of segments
and prosody. The various articles provide new empirical data on production,
perception, sound change, first and second language learning, rhythm and
intonation, presenting a state-of-the-art overview of research in laboratory
phonology centred on Romance languages. The Romance data are used to test the
predictions of a number of theoretical frameworks such as gestural phonology,
exemplar models, generative phonology and optimality theory. The book will
constitute a useful companion volume for phoneticians, phonologists and
researchers investigating sound structure in Romance languages, and will serve to
generate further interest in laboratory phonology.
The Winter Ghosts Kate Mosse 2009-10-15 Nothing is as it seems . . . France, 1928.
It is ten years since the Great War ended, but Freddie Watson is still haunted by
the loss of his beloved brother. Driving through the foothills of the Pyrenees,
his car spins off the road in a snowstorm. He takes refuge in an isolated village
and there meets the captivating Fabrissa. They spend the night talking of love and
loss and war. By daybreak, Fabrissa has vanished and Freddie has discovered that
he alone holds the key to an ancient mystery, one which leads him deep into the
mountains and to a cave that conceals a shocking secret . . . 'A wonderfully
haunting winter's tale. Stop the clock and read it in one sitting' She 'A great
read . . . Mosse writes movingly about loss and atmospherically about France'
Daily Mail 'Beautiful and haunting, this is a great story of love, loss and
courage' Woman
UNIX Applications Programming Ray Swartz 1990 Getting Started. Using UNIX Tools.
Bourne Shell Programming. Creating Applications with UNIX Tools.
School-age Child Care Michelle Seligson 1993 In this new edition of a pioneering
work, Seligson and Allenson explore the challenges which child care providers will
encounter as the 21st century approaches. The manual guides the reader through the
process of designing, implementing, and managing caring programs for children aged
5 to 12. Supported by work done at the School-Age Child Care Project of the
Wellesley College Center for Research on Women, the present volume focuses on the
needs of children, and provides examples of model programs as well as appropriate
responses and recommendations for child care situations. By balancing this
practical business operations text with an investigation into the meaning of
social obligation, the authors have produced a fascinating blend of how-to and
philosophy. This is an authoritative and indispensable resource.
Psychoanalysis and Black Novels Claudia Tate 1998-02-12 Although psychoanalytic
theory is one of the most potent and influential tools in contemporary literary
criticism, to date it has had very little impact on the study of African American
literature. Critical methods from the disciplines of history, sociology, and
cultural studies have dominated work in the field. Now, in this exciting new book
by the author of Domestic Allegories: The Black Heroine's Text at the Turn of the
Century, Claudia Tate demonstrates that psychoanalytic paradigms can produce rich
and compelling readings of African American textuality. With clear and accessible
summaries of key concepts in Freud, Lacan, and Klein, as well as deft reference to
the work of contemporary psychoanalytic critics of literature, Tate explores
African- American desire, alienation, and subjectivity in neglected novels by Emma
Kelley, W.E.B. Du Bois, Richard Wright, Zora Neale Hurston, and Nella Larsen. Her
pioneering approach highlights African American textual realms within and beyond
those inscribing racial oppression and modes of black resistance. A superb
introduction to psychoanalytic theory and its applications for African American
literature and culture, this book creates a sophisticated critical model of black
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subjectivity and desire for use in the study of African American texts.
Merchants of Death Helmuth Carol Engelbrecht 1934
Power Plant Engineering G. R. Nagpal 2008
Miss Elvester's Girls Miss Elvester 2017-10-18 Miss Elvester's Girls - Vol. 1 is
an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the original edition of 1883. Hansebooks is
editor of the literature on different topic areas such as research and science,
travel and expeditions, cooking and nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a
publisher we focus on the preservation of historical literature. Many works of
historical writers and scientists are available today as antiques only. Hansebooks
newly publishes these books and contributes to the preservation of literature
which has become rare and historical knowledge for the future.
Psychopathology Graham C. Davey 2014-08-08 Psychopathology has been designed to
provide students with a comprehensive coverage of both psychopathology and
clinical practice, including extensive treatment techniques for a range of mental
health issues. The text is designed to be accessible to students at a range of
different learning levels, from first year undergraduates to post-graduate
researchers and those undergoing clinical training. Psychopathology is primarily
evidence and research based, with coverage of relevant research from as recently
as 2013, making it useful to researchers as well as clinicians. The emphasis in
the book is on providing students with a real insight into the nature and
experience of mental health problems, both through the written coverage and by
providing a range of video material covering personal accounts of mental health
problems. The text is integrated with a wide variety of teaching and learning
features that will enable facilitators to teach more effectively, and students to
learn more comprehensively. Many of these features have been updated for the new
edition and new material has been included to reflect the changes in DSM-5.
Features include Focus Points that discuss contentious or topical issues in
detail, Research Methods boxes showing how clinical psychologists do research on
psychopathology, and Case Histories detailing a range of mental health problems.
Online resources An all new student website is available at
www.wiley-psychopathology.com. The website houses a huge variety of new digital
material including more than 50 instructional and supplementary videos covering
descriptions of symptoms and aetiologies, examples of diagnosis and diagnostic
interviews, recounted personal experiences of people with mental health problems,
and discussions and examples of treatment. The site also contains hundreds of new
student quizzes, as well as revision flashcards, student learning activities,
discussion topics, lists of relevant journal articles (many of which provide free
links to relevant articles published in Wiley Blackwell journals), and topics for
discussion related to clinical research and clinical practice. A fully updated
lecturer test bank has also been developed including over 1,000 questions, as well
as suggested essay questions and these can be accessed by instructors on our
lecturer book companion site.
U.S. Navy Medical Department Officer Career Guide 1985
Western Civilization Brief Thomas F. X. Noble 1998-12-01
Voices of Hope Carole B. Shmurak 1998 Fueled by media reports of gender bias in
the schools, the debate over single sex education has been recently renewed.
"Voices of Hope" asks for a reconsideration of the framing of that debate. For
whom is single sex education better? For the attainment of which goals? What do
girls gain by being schooled with male peers? What is lost? In this longitudinal
study of more than fifty high school girls at four New England independent
schools, Carole B. Shmurak follows their development from ninth grade through the
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first year of college. Case studies capture the girls' own voices as they describe
their hopes for their futures and the events that subsequently affect those
futures.
Just Around the Corner Fannie Hurst 2019-12-12 "Just Around the Corner" by Fannie
Hurst. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and nonfiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the
books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a high-quality
digital format.
Complete Physics Stephen Pople 1999 Stephen Pople, one of today's most respected
science authors, has created a totally new physics book to prepare students for
examinations. Complete Physics covers all syllabuses due to a unique combination
of Core Pages and Further Topics. Each chapter contains core material valid for
all syllabuses. Further Topics at the end can be selected to provide the right mix
of pages for the syllabus you are teaching. Key Points: · Totally new book
constructed from an analysis of all GCSE Physics syllabuses including IGCSE, CXC,
and O'Level · Sets the traditional principles of physics in a modern and global
perspective and uses illustrations with a worldwide context · Extra topics to give
a truly rounded curriculum · Double-page spread format · Ideal for those students
intending to take physics to a more advanced level
When The Blue Shift Comes Robert Silverberg 2014-03-27 In the far future, Earth is
about to be swallowed by a black hole in this sweeping SF epic from one of the
masters of the genre. In a time so far from our own that we cannot comprehend it,
humanity has spread amongst the stars and changed in more ways than we can count.
But they have never forgotten their birthplace - Earth. But now Earth stands on
the brink of catastrophe, at risk of being swallowed by a black hole. One man,
Hanosz Prime, ruler of his world, is determined to visit Earth before it is
destroyed. His abdication from his throne and his wanderlust are to prove the
beginning of a much longer journey - one that will see him fall in love, meet the
Oracles of Earth and perhaps, if he is very lucky, provide a means to save the
cradle of humanity. Originally started by Robert Silverberg more than 20 years ago
but never completed, Hanosz's story is taken up by Alvaro Zinos-Amaro. Silverberg
hand-picked Zinos-Amaro to complete the book, and provided notes and guidance. The
result is a remarkable collaboration between one of the masters of SF and one of
the most exciting new voices in the genre.
The Complete Photo Guide to Beading Robin Atkins 2012-12 Explores the various
types of beadwork, including beading on fabric, fringing, bead weavings, bead
embroidery and beaded jewelry via simple instructions and 500 full-color photos.
Original.
What Nurses Know and Doctors Don't Have Time to Tell You Pat Carroll 2004-06-01
This comprehensive, accessible home reference guide addresses a wide range of
health concerns-as only a nurse who knows the inside story on healthcare can. From
headaches to ankle sprains, asthma to zinc remedies, this authoritative resource
reveals what everyone needs to know in order to get healthy-and stay that way. The
book features hundreds of tips on easing symptoms, promoting healing, following a
treatment plan, and solving both the big and small problems that arise when
someone is sick, hurt, or in pain. Readers will discover how to: € Treat everyday
health complaints and minor injuries € Heal faster after an injury € Get the best
results from medicines while reducing side effects € Recover more comfortably at
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concerns. The book covers topics such as improving student achievement, working
with unions, building community, and maintaining and developing resources. Most
importantly, it offers stories of real school leaders whose successes and missteps
reveal the inherent "messiness" of this difficult job. Urban School Leadership is
part of the Jossey-Bass Leadership Library in Education series. "This important
book provides compelling examples of how effective leaders can have hope, see
progress, and achieve success for all children in the schools and districts they
lead."—Richard Riley, former United States Secretary of Education "Tom Payzant is
one of the few people who could provide such a comprehensive, useful book for
educational leaders at all levels. This very practical book is grounded in the
important experiences and impressive judgment of one of our nation's most
successful school superintendents"—Jon Schnur, co-founder and CEO, New Leaders for
New Schools "Tom Payzant is one of the finest urban educators of our generation.
Urban School Leadership is compelling, crisp, and wise—providing a clear path for
those dedicated to improving the trajectory of children's lives."—Timothy F.C.
Knowles, executive director, Center for Urban School Improvement, University of
Chicago "Urban School Leadership is a must read for anyone interested in the
landscape of urban public education in America."—Beverly Hall, superintendent,
Atlanta Public Schools
Your Federal Income Tax for Individuals - Tax Guide 2014-01-14 Official Internal
Revenue Publication (IRS). Valuable reference tool for filing federal income tax.
IRS Publication 17 covers general rules for filing and supplements information
contained in your tax instructions. Also explains the tax laws to insure you only
pay the tax you owe and no more.
Bridge Deck Behaviour E C Hambly 1991-07-25 This book describes the underlying
behaviour of steel and concrete bridge decks. It shows how complex structures can
be analysed with physical reasoning and relatively simple computer models and
without complicated mathematics.

home after outpatient surgery
When Biometrics Fail Shoshana Magnet 2011-11-11 This book examines the
proliferation of surveillance technologies&—such as facial recognition software
and digital fingerprinting&—that have come to pervade our everyday lives. Often
developed as methods to ensure "national security," these technologies are also
routinely employed to regulate our personal information, our work lives, what we
buy, and how we live.
Warman's Antiques & Collectibles 2012 Price Guide Mark F. Moran 2011-04-03 The
Warman's Advantage &break;&break;As the longest-running guide and the most trusted
name in antiques and collectibles, the 45th edition of Warman's Antiques &
Collectibles features more than 1,500 images and 6,000 listings. It brings a
fresh, 21st-century perspective that honestly assesses the market and looks at the
best categories for investment - everything from glassware and toys to early flags
and maps. "Future of the Market" reports share what's hot, and where the experts
are putting their money. &break;&break;Top names in the trade weigh in on key
categories: &break;&break;Writer Andrew Myers looks at 18th - and 19th-century
French furniture. &break;&break;Toy expert Andrew Truman shares insights on "Door
of Hope" dolls. &break;&break;Tom Deupree and Morrow Jones reveal the secrets to
finding great vernacular photographs. &break;&break;Collector Forest Poston looks
at the market for West German art pottery. &break;&break;Values are based on realworld results thanks to dozens of contributing auctions houses from coast to
coast.
Urban School Leadership Tom Payzant 2010-11-04 This important book, written by
educational expert and urban school leader, Tom Payzant, offers a realistic
understanding of what urban school leadership looks like from the inside. Payzant
shares his first-hand knowledge of the unique managerial, instructional, and
political tasks of this role. Effectively combining practical lessons and
research, Urban School Leadership includes in-depth analysis of various leadership
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